
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

March 20, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Susan Davidson, Borough Manager 
Borough of Akron 
117 South Seventh Street 
P.O. Box 130 
Akron, PA  17501 
 

Re:  Susquehanna River Basin Commission Approval – Docket No. 20180310; 
Borough of Akron – Interconnection from Ephrata Area Joint Authority; 

Akron Borough, Lancaster County, Pennsylvania; 
PADEP Water Allocation Permit No. WA 36-799A – Modification Order No. 1 

 
Dear Ms. Davidson: 
 

The Susquehanna River Basin Commission (Commission) has reviewed the permit 
modification order request for Water Allocation Permit No. WA 36-799A and the permit 
Modification Order No. 1 issued to the Borough of Akron on October 18, 2016, by the Pennsylvania 
Department of Environmental Protection (PADEP).  The Commission concurs with the October 18, 
2016, Modification Order No.1 as approved and conditioned by PADEP.  Pursuant to Commission 
Regulation 18 CFR § 806.7 and the Memorandum of Understanding between the Commission and 
PADEP, this permit will also serve as your approval from the Commission under Commission 
Regulation 18 CFR Part 806, and is identified as Commission Docket No. 20180310.   

 
Pursuant to Commission Regulation 18 CFR § 808.2 relating to administrative appeals, an 

appeal to this action must be made to the Commission within thirty (30) days of receipt of this notice.  
All appeals must be made in writing on the Commission’s Notice of Appeal form and conform to the 
requirements of Commission Regulation 18 CFR § 808.2.  Pursuant to Commission Regulation 
18 CFR § 808.2(i), an appeal made under this section stays the commencement of the ninety (90)-day 
appeal period contained in Section 3.10(6) of the Susquehanna River Basin Compact. 

 
 Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (717) 238-0423, 
extension 1234, or via e-mail at teaby@srbc.net.   
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Todd D. Eaby, P.G. 
 Manager, Project Review 
 
cc: Shawn Cable, P.E. – PADEP, South-central Regional Office 
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